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City to start chip seal projects next week 
(KNZA)--The city of Hiawatha is plans to start the chip sealing of several streets
in the northern portion of the community next week.

The city has announced that work will start around Monday, August 12 and
continue until around August 21, weather allowing.

Hatfield, Green Court, Wentley, Navajo, Cheyenne and Cherokee Streets will be
completed this year.  

Residents are asked to remove their vehicles from the streets through the
duration of the project.

The city says if vehicles are not removed, they will be towed at the owner’s
expense.

Crews are to start work at 7:00 in the morning.

Those with questions should call City Hall 742-7417.
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